
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 19, 2002 

 
 
Present:  Chairman Lawrence W. O'Brien, Kirsten D. Roopenian, and John C. Drobinski. 
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting commenced at  
6:30 p.m. at Sky Restaurant, 120 Boston Post Road, Sudbury. 
 
Dinner Meeting with Selectmen of Lincoln and Wayland 
 
Present:  Sara Matteo and Despena Billings, Lincoln Board of Selectmen; Mary M. Antes, Susan W. Pope, 
and Betsy Connolly, Wayland Board of Selectmen; Timothy Higgins, Lincoln Town Administrator; Jeffrey 
Ritter, Wayland Executive Secretary, and Maureen G. Valente, Sudbury Town Manager. 
 
 The Board held a joint meeting with members of the Lincoln and Wayland Boards of Selectmen to 
discuss matters of mutual interest.  Topics included in the discussion were: 1) time demands on Selectmen,  
2) ideas for recruiting new volunteers to town government, 3) how Boards of Selectmen relate to other 
boards, and 4) how Boards of Selectmen can be more proactive and less reactive. 
 
 The meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m. 
 
 
       Attest:_____________________ 
        Maureen G. Valente 
        Town Manager-Clerk 
 


